
Revised Superintendent Contract
Background: 

Incoming Superintendent Jenn Peter has been asked to work five days before her contract begins 
to assist with the superintendent transition. The following has been added to her contract:

o In addition, to assist with transition of the superintendent position, Peter shall work five 
(5) days in a consulting capacity and be paid a per diem rate of $623.08.

Recommendation:

I recommend the board considers the contract as presented. 


